
February 16, 2025 
 
Oregon State Legislature 
900 Court Street NE 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
RE:  House Bill 2738 
 
Dear Oregon State Legislators, 
  
I am 33-year resident of the Kenton neighborhood in North Portland. I am 
writing  today to ask for your support for moving forward with House Bill 2738 
to fully ban the use of leaded gasoline fuel at the nearby Portland International 
Raceway, PIR. 

This future ban would greatly improve the health of our neighborhood 
residents, especially young children and the elderly, like me, who are most 
vulnerable to the lead gasoline effect. 

Thank you for considering my request, 

Sincerely, 

Angela Moos 

3417 N Russet St 
Portland, OR   97217 
 

 
 


